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4
TH
 TO 7

TH
 MAY 2012 

 

Dear Parents and Scouts 

Big Camp Letter Number 3 

The countdown to THE BIG CAMP continues, and it is now only just over a fortnight 

away.  You will remember from letter number 2 that the final payment of £45 was 

due at the end of March.  If you did not get a chance to send in the payment before 

Easter, please can you let us have it at the next Scout meeting. 

It is also important that you complete a ‘Permission to Camp’ form.  You will find this 

on THE BIG CAMP page of our web site.  Please print off, complete in full and 

return to the next Scout meeting.  Everyone who goes on the camp will need to have 

one of these forms completed. 

Don’t forget that you can check out THE BIG CAMP web site (www.thebigcamp.net) 

to find out more about what will be happening over the weekend. 

There will be one further letter before the camp which will give you all the logistical 

details about dropping off and collecting from camp.  In the meantime, if you have 

any questions, please ask a leader. 

Regards 

Scout Leaders 

 

 

 


